
Year Six Residential

Information Meeting



Who / What / When
Who: Year 6 children & four members of staff

What: City-based Residential Trip

When: Monday 18th May to Friday 22nd May 2020



Where will we be visiting?
Manchester

Chester

Bradford



Where will we be staying?
Haworth Youth Hostel, West Yorkshire

(Monday to Wednesday)



Where will we be staying?

Haworth Youth Hostel
West Yorkshire



Where will we be staying?

Haworth Youth Hostel
West Yorkshire



Where will we be staying?
Manchester City Youth Hostel

(Wednesday to Friday)



Where will we be staying?
Manchester City Centre Youth Hostel



Where will we be staying?
Manchester City Centre Youth Hostel



Day 1:
Arrive at school with suitcases and packed lunch / drink

Travel to Eden Camp in North Yorkshire

Day at Eden Camp

Travel to Howarth Youth Hostel and unpack

Dinner at the Youth Hostel



Day 2 - Bradford:
Breakfast at Youth Hostel / Collect packed lunches

Visit the National Science and Media Museum: 
Wonderlab Gallery Investigations

Ice Skating at Bradford Ice Arena

Visit Bradford Grand Mosque

Curry in Bradford for dinner



Day 3 – Chester:
Pack bags and load coach

Breakfast at Youth Hostel / Collect packed lunches

Travel to Chester Zoo

Day at Chester Zoo  / Conservation Workshop

Travel to Manchester Youth Hostel

Youth Hostel for dinner / Movie night



Day 4 - Manchester:
Breakfast at Youth Hostel / Collect packed lunches

Visit BBC Media City Studios – CBBC Interactive Tour

Visit The Lowry Museum

Visit The John Rylands Library - Guided tour and 
workshop

Chinese Restaurant for dinner



Day 5 - Manchester:
Pack bags and load coach

Breakfast at Youth Hostel / Collect packed lunches

Football Stadium tour

Travel home – Estimated arrival at school: 17:00



Health and Safety



What Will I Need?



What Will I Need?

If you need to contact us during the week, 
please call the school office 
(01665 602267) during school hours. 
Emergency contact numbers outside of 
school hours will be provided nearer the 
time.



Medical Information
To be sent 

out to 
parents 

following 
February 
half term



Things to think about ...



Things to think about ...


